

MM28/14 INFORMATION PROGRAM - PLANNING CONTROLS - The Mayor, Councillor Roy Maggio

File Number: MYR/07/10/20 - BP14/870

To ensure that Council provides timely advice regarding development controls that operate in the City of Ryde, I recommend that an information program be undertaken following the gazettal of Ryde LEP 2014 and the implementation of DCP 2014.

The program, which would be incorporated into the current seminar and briefing program run by the Building and Development Advisory Service, would be an opportunity for staff to provide information to interested members of the community on the effect these changes will have on the planning controls for the local area. and will allow them to participate in a question and answer session. A question and answer session will also be included in the session.

I suggest that Councillors be invited to participate in these sessions.

RECOMMENDATION:

That an information program on the changes to Council's LEP, DCP's and other planning controls be undertaken following the notification of Ryde Local Environmental Plan 2014.

ATTACHMENTS

There are no attachments for this report.

Report Prepared By:

Councillor Roy Maggio

The Mayor